
 
From: Cllr Ruth Gordon <Ruth.Gordon@haringey.gov.uk>  
Sent: 06 November 2022 20:21 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to application for a variation of a premises licence for Mona's Bar, Unit R5, Grove 
Business Centre, Tottenham Hale ward 
 
Dear Licensing, 
 
Please accept this email as registering an objection to the application for a Variation of a Premises 
Licence- Quebar (Mona's Bar), Unit R5, Grove Business Centre, 560-568 High Road, Tottenham, 
London N17 9TA. The variation seeks an increase in hours for alcohol sales and live music.  

I am concerned that the disturbance and potential increased antisocial behaviour will have a 
detrimental affect on the residents of Reform Row and residents in the flats above the shops on the 
High Road. 

My objection is raised due to concerns related to the four licensing objectives of Prevention of crime 
and disorder; Public safety; Prevention of public nuisance; Protection of children from harm. 

As well as being the local ward member for Tottenham Hale I am a resident of the ward. My address 
is. 

Best 

Ruth 

 
 
Cllr Ruth Gordon 
Labour Member for Tottenham Hale Ward 
Cabinet Member for house building, placemaking and development 
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